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Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care  
Relocates Headquarters 

(Mount Airy, NC)   Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care has relocated its 
headquarters from 401 Technology Drive, to 1427 Edgewood Drive, Suite 101, 
in Mount Airy.  

“The pandemic taught us many things, among them that we no longer need 
expansive office space, and that patients are better served when we are closer 
to their homes, health facilities, or hospice homes,” said Tracey Dobson, CEO 
and President of Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care.  “This new space will 
allow us to maximize our services to patients and their families.” 

For more information visit www.mtnvalleyhospice.org 

 *** 

ABOUT MOUNTAIN VALLEY HOSPICE & PALLIATIVE CARE 

Mountain Valley Hospice & Palliative Care is a nonprofit organization providing high quality end-of-life care in 18 
counties in North Carolina and Virginia. Through its team of hospice professionals and specially trained volunteers, 
Mountain Valley Hospice addresses the growing need for compassionate hospice care through offices in Mount 
Airy, Yadkinville, Elkin, and Pilot Mountain, NC; and in Hillsville, and Martinsville VA. Mountain Valley Hospice also 
owns and operates two hospice inpatient facilities: The Joan & Howard Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson, NC, and 
the SECU Hospice Care Center in Yadkinville, NC. Both offer a homelike setting for patients and families alike. The 
goal for both facilities is to help families be as comfortable as possible as they stay close by their loved one during 
this time when families are needed most. For more information, visit www.mtnvalleyhospice.org . 
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